

CASE POSTALE BIZE MONTRÉAL

August 8, 1966

Doctor Henry Blackburn, M.D., University of Minnesota, Stadium Gate 27, Minneapolis, Minn. 55455, U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

As you probably know, I am an invited speaker to talk about "A Survey of Chiropractic, Report to Royal Commission on Chiropractic, Province of Quebec, Canada." at the Third National Congress on Medical Queckery sponsored by the American Medical Association and the National Health Council, in Chicago on October 8.

This will be an objective report of the Royal Commission. I shall try not to give any personal opinion. I have been commissionner of a previous "Province of Quebec Commission on Chiropractic in 1947". The report of that commission was such that the chiropractors did not present any project of legislation for ten years, in the province of Quebec. They have presented another project in 1963 and another commission on chiropractic was nominated which reported on July 1965. This report will be my topic. I shall be happy to send you a copy of my paper after October 9.

I agree with the opinions presented

in your paper.

Yours sincerely,

Eugène Robillard, M.D.

Associate Dean, Faculty of Medicine.